
IMPARTIAL ANALYSIS  

CUTLER-OROSI JOINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SPECIAL TAX MEASURE 

 

 

 The governing board of the Cutler-Orosi Joint Unified School District has placed 

this special tax measure on the ballot. 

 

 If this measure is approved, the District will levy a qualified special tax, pursuant 

to Government Code section 50079 and section 4 of Article XIII A of the California 

Constitution, in the amount of forty-eight dollars ($48.00) per parcel, on all nonexempt 

parcels of real property within the District’s boundaries, beginning on July 1, 2023. This 

amount will be subject to annual cost-of-living adjustments. The stated purposes of the 

special tax are to pay operational costs of the District’s current sports facilities and future 

aquatic complex. Tax revenues will also assist in establishing a recreation department for 

youth within the District. 

 

If this measure is approved, the District must satisfy the accountability and 

reporting requirements of sections 50075.1 and 50075.3 of the Government Code. The 

proceeds from the special tax will be placed in a separate account and may only be 

applied to the specific purposes set out in the full text of the ballot measure. The tax will 

continue until it is terminated by the voters of the District or the District governing board. 

 

 This measure makes no change to existing law. The electors entitled to vote on 

this measure are the registered voters within the boundaries of the District. If the measure 

is not approved by at least two-thirds of the voters casting votes on the measure, the 

measure will fail, and the qualified special tax will not be levied. 

 

 A “yes” vote on this measure means that the taxes on each non-exempt parcel in 

the District will go up by $48 in 2023 in order to fund the stated purposes of the tax. 

 

 A “no” vote on this measure means that the taxes on each non-exempt parcel in 

the District will not be affected by this measure, and the stated purposes will not receive 

funding. 
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